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The Real Estate Regulatory Agency

Date: 26/07/2020

Circular(1-2020)

Dear Real Estate companies and agencies
Greetings

Subject: Increasing the number of ads in real
estate permits

RERA would like to thank you for your continued
cooperation.With regard to the above subject,
based on the circular issued on 15-12-2016,
reference  number 21-2016, and through
communication with real estate companies to know
their needs and provide services and facilities that
encourage real estate players to adhere to the real
estate permits and because of the financial and
economic consequences of COVID-19, we have
increased the number of ads in real estate permits
from 200 to 500 with the same value of the
previous fee, as of the date of this circular.

Regards,
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